
PLACEMENT TEST Q + A
Where should I be dropped off and what time should I arrive?Where should I be dropped off and what time should I arrive?Q:
Parents can drop their student(s) off in the circle drive at our East Campus.  The doors
will be open at 7:30am.  All students should arrive by 7:45am.  Students will be greeted
and directed on where to go when they arrive.  

A:

Q: What should I bring with me?What should I bring with me?
No.2 pencils are required. No calculators may be used on the test.A:

Q: Approximately how long will the test take?Approximately how long will the test take?
The test will take up to three hours. Each section is timed and there will be two, 
five-minute breaks during the test. 

A:

Q: Should I study for the test?Should I study for the test?
Students are encouraged to do their best. There is not a study guide. A:

Q: What types of questions will be on the test?What types of questions will be on the test?
The test will consist of multiple choice questions in three main sections - reading,
language and math.

A:

Q: What are the results of the test used for?What are the results of the test used for?
The results help the counselors determine which classes each student would be best suited
for their freshman year.

A:

Q: What happens if I do not do well on the test?What happens if I do not do well on the test?
The placement test is just one piece of information used to help with course placement.
The Guidance Team may also consult with parents and junior high teachers for input. 

A:


